Dear Resident & Family,

I am pleased to announce that Northview Estates has completed all testing requirements mandated by the state. As of this letter all residents and staff have tested negative for COVID-19. In conjunction with the guidelines of PA Department of Human Services, Northview Estates will enter the reopening process.

Effective the date of this letter Northview Estates will enter Step 2 of the reopening process as defined by our licensing body. A copy of our reopening plan has been posted on our Facebook page, will be mailed or emailed to all families and will be posted on our website. Please share with any family members who may be interested in visiting their loved ones, as it outlines how to schedule a visit as well as what the protocols for the visit are. The plan addresses all areas mandated by our licensing agent including but not limited to the following:

- All visits must be scheduled in advance. Please do so by contacting the office Monday through Friday as visits must be scheduled when activities staff is present (Jessica).
- While outside visits are preferred, during inclement weather visits will be conducted inside in the foyer.
- All visitors must be screened, universal masking is required for both residents and their visitor and social distancing must be maintained.

For the most up-to-date information on this topic, please visit the CDC website at <a href="http://www.cdc.gov/covid19">http://www.cdc.gov/covid19</a>.

Again, thank you for your patience and understanding as we strive to keep our residents safe.

Sincerely,

Nicole Kulik Administrator